
 

 

Secretary: Ian Cameron 

5 Inglis Street 

Havelock 7100 

Email: ianc.cameron@xtra.co.nz 

16th October  2017 

 

Dear Member, 

Invitation to AGM 

 

The date of our Annual General meeting has had to be changed to Wednesday 8th 

November 2017 at 9:00am at our Shed (67 Havelock Marina). We apologise for the 

inconvenience this may cause you. 

If it is a while since you have seen the Shed we hope you are able to come and see 

the changes we have made and talk over the projects we have been involved in over 

a cup of tea. 

We will be having a Christmas barbecue on Wednesday 13th December at 

10:00am outside the Shed and hope you can join us then as well. 

 

Regards, 

Ian Cameron   Secretary/Treasurer   
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